
Students who will be changing their “Current Address” (moving out of University 
residence halls, changing off campus apartments, etc.) during the Summer 2018 
and/or Fall 2018 semester are required to update their US “Current Address” in their 
MySlice records. 
 
Please login into MySlice and under ‘Personal Services,’ update the following 
information: 

o add your current U.S. address while at Syracuse 
o add your U.S. mobile/cell phone number as a preferred number 
o add emergency contacts in the U.S. and your home country 

On May 14, 2018, the University will remove all University Residence Hall addresses 
listed as “Current Address” and replace them with new University Residence Halls 
addresses. If you move off campus, there will be no “Current Address” listed for 
you. You must enter that in your MySlice record yourself.  

http://myslice.syr.edu/

